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ADULTS COMMITTEE Minutes Action Log 

 

Introduction: 
 
This log captures the actions arising from the Adults Committee up to the meeting on 11 June 2020 and updates Members on progress in delivering the necessary actions. 
 
This is the updated action log as at 18 June 2020 
 
 
Meeting 7 November 2019 
 

Minute 
No. 

Report Title  Action to be 
taken by  

Action Comments Status Review Date 

233. LEARNING 
DISABILITY 
PARTNERSHIP - 
BASELINE 2020/21 
(POOLED BUDGET 
REVIEW) 
 

Mubarak Darbar Members discussed the report and 
requested updates on progress.  

Project on hold due to COVID-19 
 

On Hold  

 
  



 

 
Meeting 11 June 2020 
 

Minute 
No. 

Report Title  Action to be 
taken by  

Action Comments Status Review Date 

285. COVID-19 - UPDATE 
REPORT ON THE 
COUNCIL’S 
RESPONSE 
 

Charlotte 
Black 

Queried whether bereavement training 
could be rolled out to voluntary groups 
within communities. Officers explained 
that they would follow this up with 
Public Health colleagues.  
 

A number of voluntary sector organisations such 
as Lifeline Plus (Lifecraft and CPSL Mind), Care 
Network and Age UK have accessed this 
training through their involvement in the work on 
tackling loneliness led by Public 
Health.  Officers will explore with VCS 
organisations if there is a need to extend this 
training offer and if so explore funding options.   
 

Closed  

285. COVID-19 - UPDATE 
REPORT ON THE 
COUNCIL’S 
RESPONSE 
 

Charlotte 
Black 

Raised concern in relation to the 
availability of respite care for those 
with learning disabilities.  Officers 
clarified that they worked closely with 
this group of carers and had well 
established relationships and had 
honest conversations throughout the 
pandemic.  Officers explained that they 
would follow up and report back on the 
respite care available.  
 

At the start of the pandemic most regular respite 
bookings were cancelled due to risks of people 
moving between living environments, many 
families did not wish to access respite at that 
time however all LDP respite provision 
remained available and could be accessed 
where there was an agreed need / risk. To date 
no request for respite has been refused by the 
services. Some families remain concerned 
about the risks but we are starting to see an 
increase in the requests coming in and are 
working to meet these in a planned way. 

Closed  

288. REQUEST TO 
COMMISSION 
ADDITIONAL BLOCK 
CONTRACT 
RESIDENTIAL, 
NURSING AND 
PLANNED RESPITE 
CARE. 
 

Joanne Melvin Requested an update on the outcome 
of the tender at a future meeting.  
 

Update on Committee Agenda Plan for March 
2021. 

Closed  

 
 
 
 


